
From: nathan pollock [mailto:pollockn20@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2022 4:02 PM 
To: Manns. Debbie <MannsD@CityofNewPortRichey.org>; Jackie Owens 
<jaowens86@gmail.com>; Brian Pfister <pfisterb@hotmail.com> 
Subject: Re: Tomorrow 

  

Debbie, 

  

According to our conversation this morning you cited 13.19.00 in the code as to why you determined my 
sign was non-conforming.  It appears the city is stretching what is there and what is not there to force me 
to alter or remove my sign.  If I am forced take either of these courses of action, they will both be very 
costly.  My sign is not prohibited in the area I am zoned for and there are provisions in the code that allow 
for my sign, therefore I would like to appeal your decision in determining that my sign is non-conforming 
with the city council.  

  

I had hoped that the city would have shown some grace and I am disappointed in this decision.  It is 
evident the city is not advocating for the businesses in their own community based off of this 
decision.  This stress has been ongoing for months now and I am dumbfounded that we are at this point.  

  

I have fought for my country for twenty plus years, with six deployments, and I never thought I would have 
to fight against a city in my own community.   

  

I look forward to your reply in regards to my next steps in this appeal process. 

  

Nathan S. Pollock 

Patriot Stogies 

(937)605-9875 
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